
BEACHSIDE MONTESSORI
VILLAGE

B M V  /  I S S U E  4  /  V O L U M E  2

Vered Roberts, Principal                                      Gigi Forsman, Assistant Principal

L I O N S  N E W S L E T T E R

 

 

N O V E M B E R  2 0 1 9  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
.
 
 
.
 
 
 
 

Principal's Message

Upcoming Events

 

 

.

 

 

.

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

.

 

Guidance

 

 

Dear Beachside Montessori Village Families,

 

Thank you to our PTSA for organizing a

wonderful Boo Fest event for our families last

week.  All who attended had a great

time.  This month, we are asking for

donations of food to our annual Harvest

Drive.  Please consider supporting our

community.  
 

As we approach Thanksgiving and I reflect on

the things for which I am grateful, Beachside

Montessori Village is one of them.  I am

grateful to be at a school with a supportive

community, wonderful children and a

dedicated staff.  I wish all of you a very

happy Thanksgiving.  Enjoy the holiday with

your family and friends.

 

Vered Roberts

 

 

 

 

Accolades

11/6 High School Night 5:30 p.m.
11/8 2/3 Field Trip to Frost Museum
11/8 NJHS Meeting 8:15 a.m.
11/11 No School- Veterans Day
11/19 Interim Reports Issued
11/19 PTSA Meeting 5:30 p.m.
11/20 Report Cards Issued
11/22 PSAT- 8th Grade
11/22 NJHS Meeting 8:15 a.m.
11/26 Turkey Trot
11/27-11/29 No School- Thanksgiving

 

Veterans Day Lunch
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Naviance is a comprehensive college and career
readiness resource located on our Upper School
students'  SSO page. Naviance allows students to create
a personalized plan that helps them make the right
decisions throughout their academic journey. Students
can access their goal planning page at any time. 
 
All students in grades 4-8 have been advised on the
dangers of bullying and cyber-bullying, as well as the
dangers of making unwanted threats against other
students. Threats will be addressed in accordance with
SBBC 2130, which outlines the consequences for such
behavior.
 

Congratulations to the boys' and girls' cross
country teams. The girls came  in 1st place overall
and the boys came in 3rd place overall at last
week’s meet.

 
Two BMV students were chosen as winners at the
county level in the National School Lunch Poster
contest. They will be honored at a reception at KC
Wright on October 24, 2019 at 3:00 pm.

 
The Beachside Montessori Debate Team did
fantastic in our first competition. We earned 5
medals! One student placed first overall in his
Congress chamber.

 
 


